HARRIETSHAM HISTORY SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER

MAY 2017

Next Event

Monday 15th May 2017
'Kent at War'
Speaker—Bob Ogley
HarrietshamVillage Hall
7.15pm for 7.30pm

Visitors welcome £3.00

Diary Dates

Monday 19th June 2017 'Call the Midwife'

Saturday 8th July Church Fete Number 51

Chairman's Message

My thanks to the people who attended our AGM last month and to those who renewed their membership for a further year. For those who didn't manage to make it to the meeting I am pleased to confirm all of the officers and committee members agreed to stay with us and I would like to thank them for their continued support. Unfortunately we did not manage to get anyone else to join the committee but hope someone will come forward and join us in the near future. Over the past year Carole, our secretary has found it increasingly more difficult to book good speakers at prices we can afford to pay, a proposal to increase membership to £15.00 per person was made at the meeting and approved by everyone present, it was also agreed that the entrance charge for each meeting should be £2.00 per person and £3.00 for visitors. Membership fees are now due and we hope we can look forward to everyone who hasn't already paid supporting the society again this year. Our meeting next Monday sees the return of one of our previous speakers, Bob Ogley who will be talking about Kent at War including the involvement of Biggin Hill. Information on the War Memorial Paving project is now available on our website via the link on the project page and the fund is now open for donations, we hope you will be able to support this by purchasing a brick(s) to enable us to have the work done by November 2018. Peter Brown

Peter Brown—email: pjbrownbearsted@aol.com

Telephone—01622 851075

Website - harrietshamhistorysociety.org

Email - info@harrietshamhistorysociety.org